
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 25, 1996 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Mr. Steve Barber 

5624 State Route 61 

Lot #15 

Shelby, Ohio  44875 

 

Dear Mr. Barber: 

 

I hope that you received the final affidavit for your signature that I sent to you on June 6, 1996.  We 

have been trying to contact you for several days, but have been unable to reach you by telephone.  

The Review Board would like to receive your signed affidavit as soon as you can sign it. 

 

I am enclosing a Federal Express envelope with the Review Board’s account number so that you can 

return the signed affidavit to us without any additional inconvenience. 

 

Thank you again for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please call me at (202) 724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


